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Q&t. Clair O’Connor Community Inc.

A Mennonite Project

July 13, 2015

To Whom It May Concern,

St Clair O’Connor Community is an intergenerational housing development for senior citizens.
Our facility consists of 127 apartments, divided between retirement residences and nursing
residents. Conserving energy where possible is of high importance to us, and our residence.

PL Consulting Corp. performed a Commercial Energy Audit in December 2014. The audit total
was $6,200.00, in which PL Consulting secured a rebate of 50% of the audit cost on our behalf.
Resulting in us receiving a rebate incentive of $3,142.50. The findings from the energy audit
have uncovered a potential annual electrical and gas savings of over $50,000, through energy
conservation measures.

Through the use of the Social Housing Adder, PL Consulting also assisted in securing $24,000 in
rebates for lighting retrofit that yielded dramatic energy reductions.

We are extremely satisfied with the services PL has provided to us, in a timely and pleasant
manner. The staff were always available to answer any inquiries and kept us informed of the
progress of each project. We would definitely use their services in the future, and highly
recommend them.

Sincerely,

John Battye
Manager Environmental Services

St. Clair O'Connor Community Inc

2701 8t Clair Avenue East, East York, ON M4B IM3 Tel; 416-757-8757 Fax: 416-751-7315
Email: info@scoc.ca




